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MESSAGE 

I am pleased to bring you greetings from His Holiness the Dalai Lama on the 
occasion of the XXIII World Conference of the International Lesbian and Gay 
Association. 

His Holiness welcomes the special attention given at this conference to religious 
tolerance and respect for diversity. 

His Holiness is greatly concerned by reports of violence and discrimination 
against gay, lesbian, bisexual and transgender people. 

His Holiness opposes violence and discrimination based on sexual orientation 
and gender identity and urges respect, tolerance, and the full recognition of 
human rights for all. 

Finally, he expresses his best wishes for a successful conference. 
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